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In 2014, the MLT’s program was helped by over 67 volunteers, making the following 

projects possible: 

 

CGC received its Coastal Development Permit and other related permits; received a grant 

of $500 from the McKinleyville Area Foundation; with RCAA, applied for an EEM grant 

which would fund the trails project; bought gravel for trails with the Coast CCU funds; 

arranged for an Eagle Scout to build the kiosk; had the SWAP team clear the access 

easements; organized a joint cleanup of Church & CGC; located specific boundaries; and 

set up a twice/monthly patrol to minimize vagrancy on the site.  

  

MRB continues to be a cherished site for the community; the ivy has been taken on by 

Ecoclub, a new organization that provides volunteers to pull ivy every other month. 

 

DPEW is dealing with the reorganization of the Dows Prairie school, which now 

contains only K-3  students, which may require changing the curriculum and/or 

encouraging other visits from other local schools. Vegetation management continues, 

with plantings of native plants and ongoing vigilance for the invading Scotch broom. 

 

HSU’s Capstone projects provided student energy for several projects on our lands.  

 

To improve our organization, we have continued to develop policy, including expenditure 

policy. Committees are being strengthened, and are playing a more important part in 

managing funds, and responding to problems. Condition Update Reports have been 

completed for 3 of our 6 easements. A Strategic Plan was drafted.  

 

Fundraising continues: all 3 fundraisers (Annual Dinner with speaker Jerry Rohde, the 

Gyro Booth and the newsletter) have benefited from insightful reorganizing, resulting in 

higher returns. We now have a non-profit bulk mailing permit. We participated in the 

Pony Express Day parade, increasing public awareness of our presence and our work. We 

also presented a program for Rotary, in the process developing an attractive photo 

presentation for the future events. Please note that in the Treasurer’s Report for 2014, the 

net income of $12,979 was primarily due to the $9,500 grant received from CCCU, 

which was used as a prepayment for CGC trail materials.  These materials will be 

reclassified from the Balance Sheet (Prepaid Expenses) to the Income Statement (CGC 

Trail Expense) when the materials are delivered to the property. 

 

MLT participates in national, state and regional land trust organizations; this year we 

worked with the Northern Region Council (NRC) to build a collaborative relationship 

with other land trusts, discussing fundraising projects, calendars, and office space as 

possible joint projects. We held an informal meeting on doing Condition Update Reports. 

We look forward to strengthening our ties with other land conservation organizations in 

the region. 

  



 



 



 


